From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Committee of the Whole
Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 1:11:41 PM

Communication : C8
Commiittee of the Whole (2)

rrom: Eveln T 20t
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 12:05 PM em
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Committee of the Whole

Clerks Department
The following is my written submission to the Committee of the Whole (2).

Kindly confirm receipt of this email.
Is the Meeting on line? Can | listen to it?
Thank you.
To the Members of the Vaughan Committee of the WHole:
46 Centre Street

We cherish and want to preserve the entire Thornhill Heritage Conservation District and commend
any restoration and Heritage landscape preservation.

We are in support of the restoration of the Historic Loyalist Cottage at 46 Centre Street but oppose
the removal of the second floor and staircase and the original fireplace as they are integral features
of the historic building.

The proposed Building B should be lower height so that it doesn't overpower the adjacent houses.
All new windows should be more traditional mullions because they will be visible to the public and

should be more in keeping with the Heritage District.

The mature trees and landscape are important Heritage attributes and should be preserved. They
are essential to mitigating stormwater in flood-prone Thornhill.

Sincerely,

Evelin Ellison



